Davis Public Library Trustees Meeting January 11, 2011

Submitted by gsaleski on Tue, 01/11/2011 - 4:30am.

LIBRARY DIRECTOR'S REPORT

\$180. is owed to Toadstool for the Summer Reading Program. More kids than last year participated.

Kelly bought 11 DVDs for 110.80.+

Patron numbers for November and December were down – 96 in November and 38 in December.

Kelly has hired Sarah Galligan who has a Masters Degree in early childhood education. Her main focus will be in the children's room.

Alycia will be leaving on January 15, and a thank you note will be sent to her for her years of service and dedication to the library.

Kelly reported that Library World does not work with receipt stickers for collecting fines, so she will continue with the present system.

State Library visitors Bobbi Slossar and Anne Hoey will visit on January 20.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Cataloging is continuing.

Penny will be away February 2 - 9 and March 3 - 10 or 14.

Our policy in regard to snow days states that if schools are closed

due to the weather, the library will be closed.

The library will be closed on January 17, Martin Luther King Day.

January 22, the Friends of the Library will host a speaker, Rebecca Rule, at the town hall at 7:00.

Penny will cover the library on the 15th, the 22nd and the 29th because of Alycia's leaving.

Kelly will notify us of any children's activities planned for February.

Davis Public Library Trustees Meeting, January II,
2011. Page
2

After discussion at the last meeting, it was decided to continue the Book Club meetings in the evening for the time being. Penny will continue to order the books until April, but would like someone to offer to take over after that.

Meeting adjourned at 10:06.

Respectfully submitted, Claire Costin

LIBRARY DIRECTOR'S REPORT

\$180. is owed to Toadstool for the Summer Reading Program. More kids than last year participated.

Kelly bought 11 DVDs for 110.80.+

Patron numbers for November and December were down – 96 in November and 38 in December.

Kelly has hired Sarah Galligan who has a Masters Degree in early childhood education. Her main focus will be in the children's room.

Alycia will be leaving on January 15, and a thank you note will be sent to her for her years of service and dedication to the library.

Kelly reported that Library World does not work with receipt stickers for collecting fines, so she will continue with the present system.

State Library visitors Bobbi Slossar and Anne Hoey will visit on January 20.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Cataloging is continuing.

Penny will be away February 2 – 9 and March 3 – 10 or 14.

Our policy in regard to snow days states that if schools are closed due to the weather, the library will be closed.

The library will be closed on January 17, Martin Luther King Day.

January 22, the Friends of the Library will host a speaker, Rebecca Rule, at the town hall at 7:00.

Penny will cover the library on the 15th, the 22nd and the 29th because of Alycia's leaving.

Kelly will notify us of any children's activities planned for February.

2

After discussion at the last meeting, it was decided to continue the Book Club meetings in the evening for the time being. Penny will continue to order the books until April, but would like someone to offer to take over after that.

Meeting adjourned at 10:06.

Respectfully submitted, Claire Costin

LIBRARY DIRECTOR'S REPORT

\$180. is owed to Toadstool for the Summer Reading Program. More kids than last year participated.

Kelly bought 11 DVDs for 110.80.+

Patron numbers for November and December were down – 96 in November and 38 in December.

Kelly has hired Sarah Galligan who has a Masters Degree in early childhood education. Her main focus will be in the children's room.

Alycia will be leaving on January 15, and a thank you note will be sent to her for her years of service and dedication to the library.

Kelly reported that Library World does not work with receipt stickers for collecting fines, so she will continue with the present system. State Library visitors Bobbi Slossar and Anne Hoey will visit on January 20.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Cataloging is continuing.

Penny will be away February 2 – 9 and March 3 – 10 or 14.

Our policy in regard to snow days states that if schools are closed due to the weather, the library will be closed.

The library will be closed on January 17, Martin Luther King Day.

January 22, the Friends of the Library will host a speaker, Rebecca Rule, at the town hall at 7:00.

Penny will cover the library on the 15th, the 22nd and the 29th because of Alycia's leaving.

Kelly will notify us of any children's activities planned for February.

Davis Public Library Trustees Meeting, January II, 2011.

Page

2

After discussion at the last meeting, it was decided to continue the Book Club meetings in the evening for the time being. Penny will continue to order the books until April, but would like someone to offer to take over after that. Meeting adjourned at 10:06.

Respectfully submitted, Claire Costin